The Voter

2025



March 4, 2025, 7:30 - 9:30 p.m.

Join us for our "Light for Our Democracy" event on Tuesday, March 4th, during the President's State of the Union address, at the Calvary Episcopal Church in Batavia. Bring a cell phone, flash light, or battery powered votive, as we join our community in defense of democracy.

Find details in this week's Voter.

Stay Up-to-Date This area features upcoming CKC events. For detailed info and links to Volunteer, use the graphic to check our website calendar.

MARCH

- 4 **LIGHT FOR OUR DEMOCRACY 7:30 pm**Calvary Episcopal Church, Batavia, *bring a light*
- Special Presentation County Tax 7 pm via Zoom
- 5 CKC Board Meeting, 7 pm Geneva Public Library (open to all members)
- 20 Third Thursday Member Mixer 6:30 pm

APRII

- 2 CKC Board Meeting, 7 pm Geneva Public Library (open to all members)
- Love Your League 6:30 pm
 instead of 3rd Thursday Member Mixer
 Location TBD







Thank you to our outstanding Voter Service team for successfully planning and implementing 7 candidate forums and 7 voter registration events at area high schools this election season.

New registration locations included Kaneland High School and Central High School in Burlington.

Candidate forums were held in/for Burlington, St. Charles, Geneva, Batavia, Sugar Grove and Waubonsee Community College. Truly a Central Kane County effort.

All of which would not be possible without the support of our wonderful members. Yay to those of us who showed up to do our part to ensure the continued success of our democracy.



And a special thank you goes to Kelly Rotella. Great job, Kelly.





Stay Connected & Informed www.lwvckcil.com



Mar 3

The Voter

2025



ACTION

March 4, 2025, 7:30 - 9:30 p.m.



Democracy is *not* just a system of government—it's the power of the people. It begins with us, our voices, and our votes.

Tuesday, March 4th, marks the President's Address to Congress. At a time when democracy is under threat, we're asking you - and countless folks across the country - to come together to defend it--to be a Light for Our Democracy. Please join us:

Light for Our Democracy Vigil
Tuesday, March 4, 2025, at 7:30 p.m.
Calvary Episcopal Church
222 S. Batavia Avenue, Batavia
BRING A BATTERY-OPERATED CANDLE OR YOUR CELL PHONE

History has shown that change happens when people come together. From the abolition of slavery to the expansion of voting rights, collective action has always been the driving force of progress. Please join us to come together for the health of our democracy, the future of our nation, and the well-being of all its people.

what else can you do?

- Mobilize your personal networks: Reach out directly to your personal networks of friends, family, and colleagues.
- Remember to post on your own social media tagging us and using the hashtag:

#Light4Democracy



lwvckcil.com/news

Have you been checking our website? Our "News" tab has all kinds of information for you. Be sure you're sharing that link to your friends and family. We want our community to be checking back frequently to know what's going on and how the League of Women Voters in there for all.

Keep Checking, Keep Sharing - The Communications Committee has been hard at work keeping our socials up-to-date. In order for more people to see our content and for that content to have more reach, it is great when CKC members Like, Comment, and Share our content whenever you see it.



Remember our mantra: Share/Like/Follow







Stay Connected & Informed

